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November 27, 2024       

 
 

Dear Friend of the Montecito Library, 
 
The Friends of the Montecito Library wish to extend a sincere thank you for the community's very 
generous support of our library. Your contributions have allowed Montecito Library, the heart of our 
community, to continue as a friendly place for neighbors to gather. We invite you to read the enclosed 
impact report for a glimpse into how Montecito Library enriches our community. 
 
Our focus this year has included bringing back programming that had ceased because of funding 
issues.  We held our Annual Meeting in April with local historian, Hattie Beresford, speaking and 
refreshments provided.  We continue to participate in Montecito events such as the Holiday Parade, 
Beautification Day, a Halloween party at the local YMCA, etc.  
 
We have a diverse board that includes parents with young children, tech-savvy members as well as 
those with financial expertise.  Working together, we are expanding our public outreach through social 
media, email blasts and articles and advertisements in the local paper.  We are always looking for 
new board members who have a love of libraries and are willing to help us support Montecito Library. 
 
We encourage you to continue your support and make a contribution to the Friends of the Montecito 
Library.  We have enclosed a donation envelope for your convenience, or you may donate online at 
https://montecitolibraryfriends.org/donate/  All donations are 100% tax deductible. 
 

We look forward to your continued partnership in the upcoming year.  Thank you on behalf of the 
Montecito community!   

 
With appreciation, 

 
 
 

Patricia Saley 
President 
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